
 
 

State of Louisiana 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

Inclement Weather, Meeting Change,  
and Office Closures 

 
Freezing weather is predicted to move into our area beginning Monday, January 20, 2025.  

Residents should pay close attention to local news and weather reports for updates and 

predictions.  Please remember to take care of your people, pets, and pipes – check on your 

family and neighbors (especially the elderly), bring your pets inside, wrap your pipes (or 

leave your water dripping).    

 

 

The Vernon Parish Police Jury Regular Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 21, 2025 

has been re-scheduled to Monday, January 27, 2025 at 10:00 a.m.    

 

All offices of the Vernon Parish Police Jury will be closed on Tuesday, January 21, 2025.  

This includes the following: 

 

Administrative Office 

Animal Shelter 

Buildings & Grounds Maintenance 

Landfill 

Public Works Department 

Recycle Center 

 

 

 

 

 

 
* * * * * * * * * * * * 

 

STATE OF LOUISIANA 

 

PARISH OF VERNON  

 

I, Belinda S. Diehl, Secretary of the Police Jury of Vernon Parish, Louisiana do hereby certify 

that the foregoing is a true and correct copy of a notice posted on January 17, 2025.   

 

GIVEN UNDER MY OFFICIAL signature and seal of office on this 17th day of January, 2025, in 

Leesville, Louisiana. 

  

 

  

____________________________ 

Belinda S. Diehl      

                              Secretary 

Parish of Vernon 


